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Rebecca Harrison from the Neighbourhood Planning Group at City of York Council gave a presentation on the next steps for compilation of the Neighbourhood Plan following approval of the designated area.
The content for the proposed web site www.plan4strensall.co.uk was discussed and the initial content was agreed.
The possible layout of a questionnaire to be distributed to residents and businesses was discussed and a copy of the Poppletons Questionnaire was circulated.
Members were requested to consider their strengths of knowledge so that tasks could be allocated accordingly.
